

## TOWN of WILMINGTON

## DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & CONSERVATION

121 GLEN ROAD, WILMINGTON, MA 01887 www.wilmingtonma.gov (978) 658-8238

## **CONSERVATION COMMISSION MINUTES**

April 1, 2020

Donald Pearson called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. Vincent Licciardi and Michael McInnis were present. Laura deWahl, Theron Bradley, and Alexander Rittershaus were absent. Valerie Gingrich, Director of Planning & Conservation, and Catherine Pepe, Senior Clerk of Planning & Conservation were also present.

V. Gingrich stated the following: "Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor's March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place, this meeting of the Wilmington Conservation Commission is being conducted via remote participation. No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings as provided for in the Order. Despite our best efforts, we are not able to provide for real time access, and we will post a record of this meeting on the Town's website as soon as we are able."

V. Gingrich advised that the April 1, 2020 Conservation meeting be continued to May 6, 2020.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was unanimously

VOTED:

To continue the Public Meeting of the Wilmington Conservation Commission to May 6, 2020

**NEXT MEETING - May 6, 2020** 

## **ADJOURN**

There being no additional business to come before the Conservation Commission, it was

VOTED:

To adjourn the meeting at 7:07 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Catherine A. Pepe

Senior Clerk

TOWN OF WILMINGTON, MA

RECEIVED